
Jameel Saira, 1C (4) 

 

A visit to a pizza restaurant 

Dear Grandpa, 

 

 How are you? I miss you so much. It’s cold in the UK so please take 

care of yourself. My life in Hong Kong is great. I love my new school. We 

have a lot of fun activities. So far, our best activity has to be the school 

visit to Ciao Pizza Restaurant. We went there yesterday, 5th Jan, 2019. Our 

class teacher went with us. We got there in a coach. The weather was 

fine. 

  

 It only took us fifteen minutes to reach the restaurant. The restaurant 

had an ocean type of vibe. It had a really nice set up and decoration too. 

The staff who greeted us was Ms Miquela. Before making our pizza we 

used wet tissue to clean our hands. Then we put on an apron and a chef’s 

hat. Lastly, we saw a demonstration of how to make our own pizza. 

  

 I made my pizza using toppings they provided. Firstly, I patted the 

dough flat. Then I used three fingers to push the edges to make the crust. 



Before adding the toppings, we put tomato sauce on the dough by using a 

method called “shake, shake and turn” to spread it evenly. Then we put 

on our toppings. I chose mushrooms, olives, cheese and cherry tomatoes. 

 

 We only waited seven minutes before the pizzas were done. I felt 

excited to eat mine. I shared the pizza with my friends. It was such a great 

visit that I would like to go again. 

 

Best regards, 

Chris 

 


